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Dear Parents, 

 

Students began their Primary One journey in Concord Primary on 4 January, 2022. Fine 

weather greeted all staff, parents and students with smiles and excitement. School staff lined 

themselves along the walkway to welcome parents and students.  

Parents were just as excited to know who were their child’s Form and Co-Form Teachers. 

Primary One classes were soon bustling with delight and enthusiastic chattering. 

 

Parents teaching their child how to wash their hands before eating 

 and purchase food from the canteen stall 

From the Year Head’s Desk 
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Day One recess with parents 

 

The following week was an engaging and discovery session for our Primary One students. 

Students were matched to their Primary Six buddies and were brought around the canteen 

to learn about the different stalls and the various Safe Management measures. Primary Six 

buddies took care of their Primary One buddies well and even brought them to enjoy the Koi 

Pond and the surrounding vicinity.  

   

Primary Six recess buddies with Primary One students 
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To ensure a smooth transition from Kindergarten to Primary School, teachers planned a            

3-week Transition Programme for all Primary One students. Besides taking students around 

school in getting to know the important venues; students also experienced fun activities 

during Mathematics and English lessons. The highlight of the Transition Programme was their 

first Show-and Tell session in class. Students shared candidly with their peers what they would 

like to be when they grow up. The session generated many happy laughter and smiles.  

 

English Show-and-Tell Session 

  

 

Mathematics Hands-on Activity 
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Though it has been only five weeks in school, our Primary One students have displayed 

confidence in their day-to-day routines. Students are eager to learn as much as teachers 

are happy to make learning a joy for all. 

 

From the desk of: 

Mdm Zarinah (Year Head Lower Primary – covering)                                                                          

Mdm Jenny Chua (Assistant Year Head Lower Primary) 

 


